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Classroom News

Happy New Year to all of the KG1
students, friends and families.
We hope that you all had a
refreshing winter break and we are
all so enthusiastic to resume our
learning journey together.

Throughout this month we will be
learning “All about Plants”.
Students will be exploring topics related
to “Plants life cycle”, “ Parts of the
plant” and “What do plants need to
grow” through fun, engaging hands on
activities, science projects and
experiments.

Reading 
readiness

Dear Parents,
Please note that 
this months we will 
be working on your 
child’s reading 
readiness which 
includes skills like:

The identification 
of beginning, 
middle and ending 
sounds.

Vowels a, e, i, o 
and u. 

Introduce reading 
short “a” words 
such as man, cat 
and mad.  
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Phonics

letter Hh for horse, hammer, head, 
hedgehog and horse.

letter Rr for rainbow, rocket, rain, 
racoon and rail. 

letter Mm for monkey, moon, mittens, 
mug and map.

High frequency words
and, here

Reminders
Please remember to label your child’s 
winter gear and belongings (gloves, 

jackets and hats).

Math

We will be learning 

about numbers 10, 

11, 12 and we will 

be covering all 

related counting 

skills.

More over, this 

month “more and

less” will be 

introduced. 


